
The New Hampshire Liberty Alliance is a non-partisan coalition working to increase individual liberty, and encourage citizen involvement in the legislative process. Bills
on the Gold Standard are evaluated based on their effects on, among other things; civil liberties, personal responsibility, property rights, accountability,

constitutionality, and taxation. Roll call votes on Gold Standard bills are the foundation for our annual Liberty Rating report card.

New Hampshire Liberty Alliance HB 275 Support
CofC

Gold
Standard

NHLIBERTY.ORG Joint Recommendations - Thursday, June 29, 2023
House Bills

HB 275, relative to schools approved for a school tuition program by a school board. HB 275Committee of Conference: Accept Senate and incorporate CofC amendment
PRO-LIBERTY: This bill allows a pupil's parents to pay the difference between a receiving
district's school tuition cost and the sending district tuition cap in a school tuition program.
With the proposed committee amendment, there must be at least one option that is a public
school or public academy that does not require additional tuition payment from the parent.

Support
CofC

• Since the "Croydon bill", a few school districts with town tuitioning have been setting a tuition cap,
any amount over which would be paid by parents who selected those schools. Putting it into law
would allow more districts to go this route, which can expand school choice and provide certainty
to parents making use of town tuition dollars at institutions that charge a higher fee than the town's
base rate.

• All current tuitioning towns already have a public school or public academy option that does not
require additional tuition payment from the parents.
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